Coventry University Priory Street Coventry CV1 5FB Telephone 024 7688 7688

Kate Quantrell Registrar & Secretary



Monsieur L Lacome Institution Robin St Vincent de Paul Place St Pierre - BP 329 38204 Vienne FRANCE

5 July 2013

Dear Monsieur Lacome

Partnership Approval: 22 March 2013

I am writing to confirm that the conditions set for the operation of the following courses have been met:

- BA (Hons) Global Marketing (top-up)
- BA (Hons) Global Business (top-up)
- BA (Hons) International Hospitality and Tourism Management (top-up)

Course approval is therefore granted for all three courses for a six year period, no later than academic year 2019/20. The courses will be subject to an interim review after two years of delivery, no later than academic year

The outcome of this event is subject to ratification by Coventry University's Academic Board, or sub-committee thereof and is additionally subject to a signed contract being in place prior to the advertisement of the course(s), recruitment to the course(s) or operation of the course(s). The details concerning the advertisement, operation, management and quality assurance of the course(s) will be as set out in the signed Programmes Agreement.

Thank you on behalf of Coventry University, for the participation of your staff and students in the approval

Yours sincerely

Ms Kate Quantrell

Coventry University Registrar and Secretary

Deputy Chair of the Quality in Learning and Teaching Committee

CC

Monsieur F Girard, RenaSup

Dr D Pilsbury (Pro-Vice-Chancellor, International Development)

Dr J Hannah (Chief Executive Officer, Coventry University London campus)

Dr N MacDonald (Deputy Director, Coventry University London campus)

Dr S Stoyanova-Bozhkova (Link Tutor)

Mr R Farmer (Chair, Standing Advisory Committee for Collaborative Provision)

Mrs L Noble (Secretary, Standing Advisory Committee for Collaborative Provision)

Ms C Rock (University Librarian)

Ms F Grundy (Head of Group Legal Services)

Ms L Boynton (Acting Deputy Director, Academic Partnership Unit)

Dr M Blake (Academic Partnership Manager, Academic Partnership Unit)

Mrs S Sykes (Secretary, Quality in Learning and Teaching Committee)



THE QUEEN'S ANNIVERSARY PRIZES

Registry **Quality Enhancement Unit** Direct Line 024 7688